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Scoil Treasa
Newsletter 






20th December 2022
1. Dates to remember:

· Christmas Holidays:

 Wednesday 21st December @ 12p.m.

· School reopens: 

 Thursday 5thJanuary 2023 @9.05 a.m.
2. The pupils and staff have made a donation of €1850 to St. Vincent De Paul.  The money was raised on our colour day last Friday. The money will be used to help those less fortunate in our community.
3. Great to see so many in for our Christmas plays, concerts and shows over the past week.  We really missed all this for the past two years.  Well done to all the singers, actors etc. on fantastic performances.

4. Our school has a very festive feel at present. Our crib is very beautifully decorated and the classrooms and corridors are splendid with Christmas themes all over. Our Christmas trees are lighting every day. 
5. Check out our new ‘Twitter Page’ @ScoilTreasa, for photos and news of recent events in Scoil Treasa. 

6. This has been a difficult term in school for many families.  There has been a lot of illness and absences for various reasons. Our message, as always, is to keep your child at home if they are unwell.  Hopefully term 2 will be a good one on the virus and health fronts. Having said that, I wish to thank you, the parents, for your cooperation from day to day. It has helped in no small way to keep our school running smoothly.

7. A special word of thanks to all our staff -39 in all- who have worked tirelessly since early August.  They really have done a great job and I, as school principal, wish to acknowledge that publicly.  I hope everyone gets a good break over the next two weeks.
8. Thanks to Parents’ Association for their fundraising bucket collection at Supervalu on Saturday.  The money raised will be used to purchase P.E. equipment for the boys and girls.  Well done to Kevin Mention who organized 

this project.

9. School defibrillator. We have purchased a defibrillator and it is now available for use.  It will be situated in the reception area of the school.  Staff had training a few weeks ago.

10. There are many clubs and after school activities up and running again – homework club, drama club, band, Art club, Coding clubs , choirs, basketball etc.  Great to have all these back.  We will be getting outdoors in the new year for hurling, camogie, athletics and more basketball when the weather improves.

11. Well done to our new secretary, Karen, who has done such an amazing job over the past few months.  Many of you will have met her and been in touch with her on phone or email.  We are lucky to have Karen in the office!  Thank you Karen

12. Congratulations to Mr. .Mark Walsh who marries Julie on December 28th.  We wish Mark and Julie many, many years of happiness together

13. Enrolment for September 2023 will start on January 9th with a closing date of Tuesday, January 31st 2023. Applications can be made via our school website www.scoiltreasa.ie where you will find an enrolment form.  Please let any of your friends, neighbours with children in 2nd class in Scoil Carmel know.  Thank you.
14. To all those families who have been affected by the virus or sick over the past few weeks, I want to wish you well for the Christmas holidays.  Hopefully you can put this behind you now and enjoy a good relaxing break with your family.
15. Our Christmas Carol Service for pupils and staff will take place tomorrow, Wednesday 21st at 11.00 in school hall

16. Finally on behalf of the Board of Management and all the staff of Scoil Treasa I would like to wish all our pupils and their families a very happy and peaceful Christmas. Keep safe and enjoy your time together as a family Thank you to all the boys and girls again for working so hard this term and we look forward to 2023 being a good  year all round for us all.
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Nollaig Shona
Gerard O’ Meara

Principal
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